
 

Filing Reminder: 2017 Connecticut Income Tax Return 

 
Date             

Social Security Number: XXXX 

AUITA 

Taxpayer Name         

Taxpayer Street 

Taxpayer Street 

Taxpayer City, State Zip 

 

 

Dear Taxpayer: 

 

Why You Are Receiving This Letter 

Connecticut Department of Revenue Services (DRS) records show that you filed a 2016 Connecticut 

Income Tax return, but have not yet filed a 2017 return.  We are notifying you so that you may avoid the 

accumulation of interest and non-filer penalties.   

 

How You Should Respond: 

 Review your Connecticut state income tax filing records.  If necessary, contact your tax preparer. 

 If you need to file a 2017 Connecticut income tax return, the fastest and easiest way is 

electronically by visiting the DRS website at www.portal.ct.gov/drs and logging in to our 

Taxpayer Service Center (TSC).   

 If you are unsure of your requirement to file, you can visit the Individual Income Tax Information 

page on the DRS website using the following link 

https://portal.ct.gov/DRS/Individuals/Individuals.  Here you will find helpful information on 

filing requirements along with answers to commonly asked questions. 

 If you have determined that you have no filing requirement for 2017 there is nothing further that 

you need to do.   

 

Do not ignore this notice 
If you have questions or need assistance regarding your requirement to file, you may call the Income Tax 

Audit Unit at 860-541-4542.  Please note that due to call volumes you may experience an extended wait 

time.  Visiting the DRS website and the Taxpayer Service Center (TSC) is the most efficient way to 

resolve this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Income Tax Audit Unit 

Department of Revenue Services 

 

http://www.portal.ct.gov/drs
https://portal.ct.gov/DRS/Individuals/Individuals

